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23rd April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

VE Day – Thursday 8th May 2025 

On Thursday 8th May, we will be celebrating VE Day’s 80th anniversary. Children will be spending 

the morning in class, learning about the significance of VE day, before embarking on an 

afternoon of celebrations. 

As part of our celebrations, we would like the children to enjoy a street-party style lunch. In order 

for this to happen, we are asking for children in key stage two (Beech, Maple, Elm and Willow) to 

bring in their own sandwich as we have asked Chartwells to give children in key stage one (Oak, 

Ash and Rowan) a packed lunch. Therefore, if each class can provide different party food for 

everyone to enjoy alongside their sandwiches, this would be really appreciated. Each class has 

been assigned an item (see list below) which will then be shared across the school. 

Please can each class bring in the following: 

Oak – Fruit 

Ash – Sausage Rolls / Cakes  

Rowan – Cakes  

Beech – Biscuits  

Maple – Sausage rolls 

Elm - Crisps 

Willow – Fruit / Crisps  

Due to health and safety, all food provided be must be packaged items please.  

Please can children bring the food in on the morning of Thursday 8th May? 

Thank you very much. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Pennicotte-Henrie 
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